
 

Friday May 13th 2022 

Dear Parents 

The LAMDA examiner was with us once more today for our second set of LAMDA exams this term. Well 

done to all those students who have prepared for and taken the exams; today; we look forward to            

hearing of your success. 

Next week we will be welcoming our Governors on site for the first Governors meetings since Covid         

restrictions were imposed. They are very much looking forward to seeing all of the students’ hard work, 

especially our beautiful displays around the school for the Month of Mary. 

Today we celebrate the Feast of Our Lady of Fatima, the anniversary of the apparition of Our Lady to 

three shepherd children in the small village of Fatima in Portugal in 1917 and class assemblies this        

morning have focused on this. 

We are still busy with tours and visits; thank you to all our Parents for recommending Laleham Lea to 

your friends.  

Ms Barry—Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

 



Nursery 

This week Nursery have been looking at the topic ‘Dinosaurs’. The children have 

been watching a short clip about fossils, they then used some clay to create their 

own fossils. 

The children have been using extended vocabulary and learning new words and 

meaning, such as ‘carnivore’ and ‘herbivore’. 

Nursery have also been reinforcing their maths skills by matching number and 

quantity and listening to a story called ‘Hide-a-saurous’ where they had to work in 

small groups to put the story in order using picture cards. 

Year 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 wrote alternative endings to 

‘Hansel and Gretel’ this week as part 

of their Literacy topic. 

Reception 

Reception Class have been learning about 

Even Numbers in Maths this week. They 

have done a great job ordering themselves. 

Well done Reception Class!  

 

 

Year 2 

Well done to our 

Year 2 pupil who 

plays football for 

Forestdale under 

7s—the Tandridge 

League champions 

20-21/22! 

 

Reception 

Reception         

children have 

been learning 

about the Month 

of Mary and have 

enjoyed writing 

prayers and 

drawing pictures 

for Mary. 

 



Year 3 

Year 3 made some amazing          

head dresses as part of their 

topic on Egypt. 

Year 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 2 made some 

beautiful Habitat posters as 

part of their current Science 

topic. 

 

Year 4 

This week Year 4 have spent time 

reflecting upon Mary and why 

God chose her amongst all    

women. They have written incred-

ible blogs in  honour of her, to tell 

the world how special she is.  

Stars of the week 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

jbennett@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 have written their own witches’ 

spells inspired by Macbeth for this great 

display. 

 

Year 6 

Some students in Year 6 created an amazing 

'Minecraft' world showing coastal landscapes.   

They used their knowledge of various rock 

types and  structures to show a coast that        

included bays, headlands, an arch, cave, stack 

and a stump.  They worked collaboratively to 

create and edit a fantastic video and presented 

it to the class.  


